
Bobcat Guardian Program: Save Our Bobcats Pledge (Rev. 01/2021) Photo By: Charley Moore 

By signing and submitting the Save Our Bobcats Pledge, our business commits not to use second-generation 
anticoagulant rodenticides (SGA) within the municipal boundaries of the Town of Seabrook Island. SGA’s 
include any rodenticide containing either Brodifacoum, Bromadiolone, Difenacoum, or Difethialone as the 
active ingredient.  

BUSINESS INFORMATION 

Business Name 

Business Address 

Business Phone # 

Business Website 

What are your planned
alternatives to SGA’s?

APPLICANT INFORMATION 

Applicant’s Name 

Applicant’s Title 

Applicant’s Phone # 

Applicant’s Email 

SIGNATURE DATE 

Please complete and return this form by mail or email to: 

Return by Mail:  Town of Seabrook Island, 2001 Seabrook Island Road, Seabrook Island, SC 29455 
Return by Email: licensing@townofseabrookisland.org  

After this form is received and approved by the Town, your company’s name, website and phone number 
will be listed on the Town’s website as a member of the Bobcat Guardian Program. If the Town determines 
any member is using SGAs within the Town, their membership will be terminated and the listing removed. 
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